
A . 
Const International Telecom 

December, 10 1999 

Secretary of the Commission 
Florida Public Service Commission 
101 East Gaines Street 
Fletcher Building 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Acouisition of Coast International, Inc. -Docket 900174-TI 

Dear Ms./Mr. Secretary: 

This advice letter serves to inform the Commission of the planned acquisition of control of Coast 
International. Inc. (CII), by eGlobe, Inc., a Delaware Corporation. 

CII, a Nevada corporation, is a switchless, non-facility-based reseller authorized to provide non-dominant 
interexcbange sewices in Alabama. 

The general terms of the transaction involve the acquisition of CII by eGlobe, Inc. As a consequence of 
this acquisition, CII will become a wholly owned subsidiary of eGlobe, Inc. with the functions of CII to 
continue operating in the same manner as before the acquisition. 

CU advises the Commission that the acquisition will not impact customers’ rates and services in any 
manner. CII will continue to provide service to its cnstomers in substantially the same fashion after the 
acquisition. 

CU further advises the Commission that, eGlobe, Inc. has filed a similar advice letter with the Commission 
regarding the transaction described herein. 

Anyone may protest this advice letter to the Commission. The protest must set forth the specific grounds 
on which it is based. Protest must be made in writing and received within twenty days of the date this 
advice letter was filed with the Commission. A copy of the protest must be mailed to the undersigned on 
the same date it is mailed or delivered to the Commission. 

CU requests that this advice letter become effective thirty (30) days after filing. Furthermore, in addition to 
providing the Commission with the original of this advice letter, a copy is being mailed IO competing and 
adjacent utilities. 

If there are any questions regarding this advice letter, please contact the undersigned. Also, after filing, 
please provide the undersigned with a file-stamped copy in the envelope provided. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Bijan @fl Moaveni, 

President & C M  


